PARISY CaONGL
BATTLE’S OVER - A Nation’s Tribute

BATTLE'S
@) WVEE R
Date: Sunday 11th November 2018 X_H’.,f,j.f,m__?.__.z_
Time: 17:30-20:00 event programme begins at 18:00
Venue:

Broomhall Lane Recreation Ground, Broomhall
Lane, Sunningdale, SL5 0QS

Sunningdale Parish Council welcomes everyone to BATTLE'S OVER event

taking place at Broomhall Lane Recreation Ground on Sunday 11th November
2018 to mark 100 years of remembrance.

The ceremony is in commemoration of the end of the war and is a programme of
readings, hymns and songs.

At 19.00 we will join a chain of 1,000 beacons lit throughout the United Kingdom,

Channel Islands, Isle of Man and UK Overseas Territories to symbolise the ‘light
of hope' that emerged from the darkness of war.

We hope that you, your family and friends will join us in this
national commemoration.

Refreshments will be available on the evening.

There is limited parking onsite

If you require a disabled parking space, please confirm prior to the event.
Feel free to bring chairs and blankets.

No gazebos or large umbrellas.

For further Information please contact:
Ruth Davies, 01344 874268, info@sunningdaleparish.org.uk
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Allotment Winners

The parish allotments on Church Road have been a hive of activity this summer, our
allotment holders have worked hard to keep their crops growing through the long hot
summer and the results have been impressive. Each year the councillors have the great
pleasure in judging and awarding the William Pack Cup for the best allotment and this
year’s winner was once again of a very high standard.
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The winners of this year’s prizes at the prize giving tea.

If you are interested in taking an allotment, please do get in touch. We have a waiting
list currently, but new plots do come available regularly.

Events not to miss

BATTLE’S OVER ceremony on Sunday 11" November 2018 is in remembrance of all those
who gave their lives in loyal service to their country during the First World War from
6:00pm — 8:00pm at Broomhall Recreation Ground. See the separate notice in this
magazine for more information or contact the council.

It’s time to light the lights ... Santa’s getting ready and so are we. Join us for festive
fun at our annual Christmas celebration on Friday 30" November 5 — 7pm on Chobham
Road / A30 — it’s free to attend. Shops and businesses will be open late, and you can
enjoy the seasonal activities.

Don’t forget to tell them you saw them in Find It In....! 13



